
Everyone is welcome · Our diversity enriches us all · We all do our best for ourselves and for each other 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Autumn Term Newsletter No.8 
Wednesday 6th November 2019 

 

Headteacher Awards 

Ellie D, Eirene, Eirinn, Eliza, Elke, Emma, Evie, Flo, Madiha, Micah, Pieter, Ronn. 

 

Core Value Awards 

Alice, Deniz, Finn, John, Lucia, Olivia, Otto, Sarai, Venya. 

 

Reading Challenge 

Well done to Bill and James in 2SB for completing their first reading challenge, and receiving their bronze reading 

hero band.  

                                                                                                      

 

Attendance Aardvark 

Annabelle and Arthur will this week 

be visiting 3E and 3B 

 

Housekeeping Hamish 

Hamish is visiting 1K this week. 

  

Parent Teacher Consultation 

Parent teacher consultation meetings are taking place during the week commencing 25th November for all 

classes. We are continuing to use the online booking system https://mayfield.parentseveningsystem.co.uk instructions 

for using this website were sent via Parentmail yesterday. There are also details of consultation times on our 

website: http://mayfieldcambridge.org/?event=parent-teacher-consultations-november-2019  All parents should 

attend a meeting with their child’s teacher.  If none of the times available are convenient for you, please speak to the 

class teacher to arrange another time. 

School Office 

Co-op Local Causes 

The Co-op are emailing their members encouraging them to select their Local Cause. Please help us to raise funds 

for our outdoor area by selecting Mayfield PTA.  Every time you spend at the Co-Op and use your membership 

card, funds will be donated to our cause. Please do visit the following website link to continue supporting Mayfield 

PTA for the next year https://membership.coop.co.uk/causes/20174 and allow us to make the much needed 

improvements to our outside learning and community areas.  

Mayfield PTA 

Disabled Parking Bays 

Mayfield has two disabled parking bays in the school car park for the use of blue disabled badge holders and for 

children attending Mayfield who are disabled.  Please do not park in these bays if you should not be. 

School Office 

 

Indoor/Outdoor Shoes (as sent via Google Groups) 

There are a large number of children not bringing indoor shoes to school. We value highly being able to use all of 

our grounds at every part of our day. However if children do not have a change of shoes then we will have to re-

consider whether we can continue to use the school field throughout the whole year. This is something we do not 

want to do. It may be that some of the children, especially in the older year groups, have 'forgotten' that they have 

indoor shoes and need a gentle reminder or they have Wellington boots at school and could wear those on the 

grass instead.  

 

Thank you for your help in this matter.                                                                Mrs Ayliffe and Mrs Stepney 

Headteachers: Mrs P Ayliffe & Mrs S Stepney  

Mayfield Primary School  

Warwick Road, Cambridge, CB4 3HN  

Telephone: 01223 712127 

E-mail: office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk   

Website: www.mayfield.cambs.sch.uk  
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NSPCC – Let’s keep kids safe online 

Understanding our children's online activity is vital to help them navigate the web 

in a positive way. 
There is a very easy to access website called Netaware that is supported by O2 

and the NSPCC.   

We would strongly recommend that you follow this link https://www.net-aware.org.uk/networks/ to find out more 

about popular apps that are used by children and adults, and understand the benefits and risks attached. 
 

Mrs Stepney and Mrs Ayliffe 

 

 

Art Workshop – November Training Day 

Tonal Adventures - A fun arty day on Friday, the 22nd of November, 9:30-2:30.  This 

is for Years 3 - 6 children in Mayfield School. 

Price for the day £25, siblings discount available. 

For full details please contact Inbal at Inbal.leitner@gmail.com 

 

 

Save the date – KS2 Christmas Concert - Wednesday 11th December 6.30pm  

The KS2 Christmas Concert will once again be held at St Matthew's Church on Wednesday 11th September.  This is 

a great opportunity for all pupils in Y3-6 to join with the Junior Choir, orchestra and music groups to celebrate the 

Christmas music with parents, and sing some Christmas songs together. Refreshments are served at the end.  

This will be a ticket event for parents of KS2 only, due to limited space. Information will be sent out about this 

nearer the time. 

 

 

       

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

For further dates and information please refer to the school website http://mayfieldcambridge.org/   

                                 

Thank you to all those who have registered, please keep sharing the scheme. 

The link to keep sharing is:  https://membership.coop.co.uk/causes/20174 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Thursday 7th November Open Morning for Prospective Parents 2020 

Reception Intake 

9.00 – 10.30am 

Friday 8th November 6G class assembly 

Large Hall 9.05 -9.20am 
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